

THE STATE OF WYOMING

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY COUNCIL

Dave Freudenthal, Governor

Dennis Boal Chairman

Tim Flitner Vice-Chairman

Thomas Coverdale Secretary

Catherine Guschewsky Dr. Fred Ogden John N. Morris F. David Searle

Jim Ruby
Executive Secretary

Kim Waring Sr. Off. Support Spec.

Joe Girardin Paralegal

122 W. 25th, Herschler Bldg., Rm. 1714, Cheyenne, WY 82002 (307) 777-7170 FAX: (307) 777-6134 http://deq.state.wy.us/eqc February 24, 2010

Leslie Turgeon P.O. Box 314 Beulah, WY 82712

Dear Mr. Turgeon:

The Council, in its decision in January, gave the Department until February 12, 2010 to prepare the proposed order and then granted the objectors until February 26, 2010 to respond. The original Order was filed on February, 11, 2010. The Amended Proposed Order was received on Feb. 19, 2010.

The only difference between the Original and Amended Orders was the change of a date in the Order. The Council will expect your response to the Amended Order by March 3, 2010 unless you file a motion to extend the response time. In which case, the presiding officer, Mr. Searle, will review your filing and determine whether or not he should grant such an extension.

Sincerely,

James Ruby

Executive Secretary